
Mr Alfred Donovan
27 Craven Drive
Colchester
Essex
C049BE

~ THE CHURCH
\lJ OF ENGLAND

LAMBETH PALACE

Jeremy Harris
The Archbishop of Canterbury's
Secretary for Public Affairs

22 June 2004

On behalf of the Archbishop of Canterbury, I am writing to thank you for your recent
letter and for the material enclosed with it. The contents have been carefully noted.

Jeremy Harris

Lambeth Palace, London SE1 7JU
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